
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

E-mail: dbrowne@bfina-law.com

2020-02-25

Mr. Dennis Browne, Q.C.
Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis
Terrace on the Square, Level 2
P.O. Box 23135

St. John's, NL A1B4J9

Dear Mr. Browne:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study
Review - Request for Intervenor Status

This will acknowledge your letter of December 20, 2019 wherein you advised of your intention
to intervene in this proceeding, pursuant to your appointment under section 117 of the Public
Utilities Act, to represent consumers in the Province in all matters pertaining to the review.

The Board has added the Consumer Advocate to the list of parties in this proceeding. Board
counsel will contact you regarding the schedule and process.

If you have any questions please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

CB/cj

ecc Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgeraid@bfina-law.com
Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfina-law.com
Bemice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfina-law.com

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary
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